
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

You may remember that Lily Jha and Akshara Sharadaprasad from class 8, year 3 have written, 

illustrated and (with help from our very own Clare Rand) published their very first storybook! Lily 

and Akshara began writing the story of Max and the Dragon Sword Quest together and have 

worked very hard writing an engaging adventure story and drawing some brilliant illustrations. The 

story is an adventure about a boy called Max, who with his friends goes on a journey to find the lost 

dragon sword of the Dragon Lands. 

We are selling more copies of Lily and Akshara’s book for £6.   

You can buy a copy of book by paying £6 (per copy) via this Paypal link: Max and the Dragon Sword 

Quest by Lily J and Akshara S (paypal.com). If paying by the Paypal link, please use your child’s name 

and class as a reference when you pay so we can get the book to you.  

As many of you know, Lily Jha was sadly diagnosed with DIPG in July of last year. We are selling Max 

and the Dragon Sword Quest to raise money for Lights for Lily - the campaign to raise funds so that 

Lily can access life-prolonging treatment via clinical trials that are only available overseas. All 

proceeds from the book will go to Lights for Lily- https://gofund.me/bbcd106b 

As per the school letter from last September. We know you will respect Lily’s mum and dad’s 

wishes that only Lily’s close friends are told that she is simply unwell without further information 

being shared. Lily’s parents have requested that details of Lily’s illness are not shared with 

children at present. Lily’s mum and dad will be the ones to discuss Lily’s illness with her. 

From Alison, Rhian and Clare. 

(Year 4 Parents) 
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